
 

CLASSES – III 
Circular No. SGS/63/24-25 

Date- 24-07-2024 

“Be the Pilot of your own dreams.” 

 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings 

 

To explore the history of aviation, witness iconic aircraft up close and learn about  the brave men and women 

who served in the Air Force, Scholars Global School is organising an educational visit to  Airforce Museum, 

on Friday, 26th July 2024 for the students of Grade-III. 

 

Kindly note the following important points to be followed on the day of the visit– 

*  The students must - 

 Wear Normal School Uniform along with their I-cards. 

 Carry heavy tiffin and snacks along with water bottle (Light refreshment will also be provided by the 

school   

 Carry only Almanac and Pencil box.  

Timings:- 8:00 am-2:10 pm  

School Transport will ply accordingly.   

Best Regards  

 

 

  (P R I N C I P A L) 


